

Pink Patch Project Challenge Coin Design Submission Form

Thank you for your interest in the Nevada County Law Enforcement Pink Patch Project Challenge Coin Community Design. Grass Valley Police Department, Nevada City Police Department, Nevada County Sheriff's Office, and Truckee Police Department have been actively involved with The Pink Patch Project since 2018. Since 2018, we have helped raise thousands of dollars for The Sierra Nevada Memorial Hospital Foundation. This year we would like the community to participate in designing our new challenge coin. Below are the guidelines for the design.

- Must complement the above icon, simple is better
- Must include the current year (2021)
- Use the template on page 2 for your design
- Any age may submit a design
- You may enter more than one design (please use separate entry forms)

Submission <u>deadline is July 30th at 5:00 pm</u>. No exceptions. You may mail in or drop off designs to the <u>Grass Valley Police Department at 129 S Auburn St. Grass Valley CA, 95945</u>. We will accept digital submissions at <u>comments@gvpd.net</u>. Please title your digital submissions Attn: PPP Coin Submission. The Pink Patch Committee will be choosing a design for the year of 2021. The design will be debuted in October along with the Artist. Please attach this form with your design. We appreciate every design submission and thank you for your support for The Pink Patch Project.

Artist Information	
First Name	
Last Name	
Phone	Age
Email	



Pink Patch Project Challenge Coin Design Submission Form

